
 

 

 

 

 

28th September 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

In the Summer term, Class 5 will be studying the rainforest in Geography. 

For part of this, we will be learning about the animals and creatures that 

live there.  

 

One of Class 5’s trips this year will take place in school, and on the 25th 

April, we will be enjoying a visit from some experts in predators to study 

them closer.  

 

The children will, amongst other things, take part in reptile based 

educational talks, handling sessions and team building. They will see: a 

wide array of reptiles and invertebrates from snakes to frogs to 

tarantulas. 

 

Please ensure that school is notified of any new allergies so that we can 

take the precautions needed to thoroughly enjoy this visit. 

  

The cost of the visit is £4.50 and we rely on your financial support in 

order to make visits/trips viable. Should you wish to discuss your 

financial contribution, please contact the office staff or Mrs Grist.   

 

Under the terms of the Education Reform Act (1988) we are not able to 

charge for educational journeys (transport/insurance/entry fees) which 

occur during school time.  

 

If you choose not to contribute this will not lead to your child being 

excluded from the trip, however if school do not receive enough voluntary 

contributions this may result in school cancelling the visit. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Miss Douthwaite 

Class Teacher  
 


